
 

AFWA Richmond Chapter 

February Membership Meeting (Dinner) 
 

Thursday, February 21, 2019, 5:30pm 

 

Max’s Positive Vibes Cafe, 2825 Hathaway Rd., Richmond, VA 23225 

Ley Mills will present on  

Current IRS Issues 

Herbert D. (Ley – sounds like “Lee”) Mills is a Senior Tax Specialist (Stakeholder Liaison - Field) assigned to 

Communication Stakeholder Outreach (CSO), which is part of Communications & Liaison operating unit at the 

Internal Revenue Service.  He has been with the Service for over 28 years, consisting of 11 years as a Revenue Agent 

in Compliance and the remaining years as a Senior Tax Specialist. As a Revenue Agent, Ley audited Federal Income 

Tax Returns for various corporations, partnerships, and self-employed individuals. He also served as the VITA 

(Volunteer Income Tax Assistance) Program Coordinator in Northern Virginia (the program helped over 6,000 

taxpayers annually). As a Senior Tax Specialist, Ley works with tax practitioner and professional organizations in 

providing information to business owners on relevant tax issues. He also served on the District Speakers Bureau. Ley 

has also been involved in the IRS Central Withholding Agreement (CWA) from 2004 - 2007, working with agents for 

foreign entertainers and athletes performing in the U.S. And, from 2002 – 2005, he assisted taxpayers, such as 

foreign students and nonresident aliens in the U.S., U.S. employees working abroad, etc., on various tax questions 

during the tax season. Ley is a graduate of Gettysburg College, University of Maryland, and Strayer University, 

earning a Masters degree in Accounting at Strayer. Ley is an avid swimmer and walker. He also plays the guitar at 

church, does volunteer work as an EMT at a local rescue squad, and teaches First Aid and CPR/AED for the American 

Heart Association. 

Qualifies for 1 hour of CPE 

Program Level: Overview 

Program Prerequisites/Advance Preparation: none 

Cost to attend: $38 Members, $48 Guests 

Please let us know you’re coming by Friday, February 15  

RSVP to AFWArichmond@yahoo.com or reply to your e-vite 

For more information, e-mail us or visit our web site ASWArichmond.org 

The Accounting & Financial Women’s Alliance is registered with the National Association of State Boards of Accountancy 

(NASBA) as a sponsor of continuing professional education on the National Registry of CPE Sponsors. State boards of 

accountancy have final authority on the acceptance of individual courses for CPE credit. Complaints regarding registered 

sponsors may be submitted to the National Registry of CPE Sponsors through its website: www.learningmarket.org. 

http://e2ma.net/go/10583830287/3793058/108036417/6913/goto:http:/www.learningmarket.org

